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PEEL HEALTH CAMPUS, BUDGET ALLOCATION
515. Hon J.A. COWDELL to the Attorney General representing the Minister for Health:
Further to the answer provided to question on notice 43 with regard to Murray District Hospital, I again ask -

€)) Given that the 1999-2000 allocation to the Peel Health Campus was $8.604m, what was the sub-
allocation to -

(a) Murray District Hospital;
(b) community health services provided at the Peel Health Campus;
(©) community health services provided at Ormsby Terrace, Mandurah; and
(d) Dwellingup nursing post?
2 What is the 2000-01 budget allocation for the Peel Health Campus?
3) What is the budget allocation to -
(a) Murray District Hospital,
(b) community health services provided at the Peel Health Campus; and
(© community health services provided at Ormsby Terrace, Mandurah?
Hon PETER FOSS replied:
I thank the member for some notice of this question.
(1) (a) $4.987m.

(b)-(c) There are no separate budgets for the community health services provided at the Peel Health
Campus or at Ormsby Terrace, Mandurah. The combined budget for these services is
$2.192m.

(d) $31 000.
2) $7.4m plus $80 000 for minor capital works.

3) (a) $3.353m. The reason for the decline in the previous year’s allocation is due to the higher
activity now occurring at Peel Health Campus, such as for example the after hours emergency
department work now performed there.

(b)-(c) There are no separate budgets for the community health services provided at the Peel Health
Campus or at Ormsby Terrace, Mandurah. The combined budget for these services is
$2.653m.
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